
01/10/2020 

MR David OConnor 
- 21 Dalley ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 
david.oconnor@tribebreweries.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I don't think there has been any consideration for local residents and taking submissions from 
people who don’t even live in the same LGA is unjust.

I am shocked that Northern Beaches Council can even justify the proposal, no proper 
assessments to light and noise pollution have been made and no traffic and parking 
assessments have been made, it is a residential area and there are several playing fields with 
lighting that are sufficient for evening sports, why do taxpayers have to spend more money on 
something that already exists? 

Strongly oppose and object the proposal for lighting

Sent: 1/10/2020 10:07:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


